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Kelly, Amy

From: Planning Consents
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation - Reference: 21/00455/FUL 14 Bakers Place Richmond Walk Plymouth PL1 4LX

From: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk>  
Sent: 23 March 2021 09:03 
To: Planning Consents <planningconsents@plymouth.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - Reference: 21/00455/FUL 14 Bakers Place Richmond Walk Plymouth PL1 4LX 
 
Good morning, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I write to confirm that South West Water have no objections. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Cox Technical Administrator 
 
 
Planning Team: 01392 442836 
 
Peninsula House 
Rydon Lane 
Exeter 
EX2 7HR 
www.southwestwater.co.uk  
 
Please note that due to Covid-19 many of us are continuing to work from home until further notice.  Please can we ask that where possible you 
send in your applications and enquires via email. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: planningconsents@plymouth.gov.uk <planningconsents@plymouth.gov.uk>  
Sent: 23 March 2021 08:25 
To: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk>; Developer Services Planning 
<DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - Reference: 21/00455/FUL 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email is from an external source. 
 
 
 
Please find attached a letter for your comments 
IMPORTANT: This e-mail (including any attachments to it) is strictly confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is 
addressed. It may contain privileged, confidential or sensitive information. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy or distribute it 
to any other person or take any action in reliance. If you have received it in error, please notify your system manager and the sender as soon as 
possible and then delete it from your system. 


